										July 10, 2013

Dear Parents and Guardians,								

We hope you’ve enjoyed the first half of the summer program as much as we have here at Summerbridge.  Please know how proud we are of our students and their efforts to date.  Enclosed you will find mid-summer evaluations which assess your child’s progress over the past three weeks.

	These rubrics are a tool which will show your child’s progress in working toward mastering our summer curriculum.  We use four rubrics: language arts, mathematics, science, and school success.  Please note that students are only being evaluated over the past three weeks.  You will receive a second evaluation of your chilled at the conclusion of the summer program.   We anticipate all students will continue to progress throughout the summer and expect rubric scores to increases as students become more proficient in each skill area.  
	
	We hope these evaluations will be helpful in determining you child’s progress to date.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.  


Sincerely, 

Jarred Weaver							Stephanie Palmieri
Executive Director							Dean of Students
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